Vienna, February 14, 1936.

Dear Dunn:

I wrote to Mr. Phillips quite briefly today,
and I am sure you will see this letter. I have
brought to his special attention my despatches
No. 692 and 696 in this letter, and I am inclined
to think that you will find them quite interesting.
I gshall not burden you with further details now,
but am seniing you herewith some articles from
the London TIMES sent in by their Vienna corres-
pondent, which are very good. I am also enclosing
an editorial from the London TIMES of February 10.
I am appending a picture of Starhemberg taken
during the Paris visit, as it happens to be a
particularly good one.

With all good wisghes,

Cordially yours,

James Clement Dunn, Esquire,
Department of State,
Wwashington, D. C.

Enclosures:
Articles.




